
Friday November 15, 2024 
 

Good afternoon Osler community, 
 

Professional Development Day Friday October 22- no school for students 
Kung Jaadee Haida storyteller 
Grade 7 mini school programs 

Student photos 
Grade 7 fundraisers 

Pac News 
 

Kung Jaadee Storyteller 
 

          
 

Storyteller Kung Jaadee came to Osler on Wednesday. She shared Haida stories, songs and her 
traditional Haida regalia. She also shared with us the importance of loving ourselves so that we can love 
others and our world. Our homework: give ourselves a hug and say to ourselves every day, "I love me!" 

 

   Mountainwest Photos 
 
Exciting news! Your online gallery from your school retake photo session is now live and contains 
both original and retake images! A new order deadline is provided, which allows you to choose from 
any images in your gallery without any late fees. 

• Please visit this link to access the gallery: https://vando.imagequix.com/K9L3W9Z 
• Your webcode to access your images was provided on photo day. 
• Any active email address can be used to login. 
• Your order deadline is: November 27 2024 
• All orders will be shipped to the school. If you miss the deadline, your order will be shipped 

directly to your home with a $5.99 shipping fee applied. 
Missing your login code? No problem! 

1. Visit https://weborders.mountainwest.ca  
2. Click on "Looking for your login code? 
3. Enter the information required. 
4. Your code will be emailed within 1 business day. 

Click Here to find out more about ordering. 
Phone: 1.888.644.4494 
Email: help@mountainwest.ca 
 

https://vando.imagequix.com/K9L3W9Z
https://weborders.mountainwest.ca/signin
https://weborders.mountainwest.ca/signin
https://www.mountainwest.ca/support-for-families


 
The VSB Mini School Programs registry is now open.  Grade 7 families please consider reviewing these 
programs following the link below: 
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5292/mini-school-programs 
 
 
Grade 7 Fundraisers 
 

                                   
 
🎉 The Hoot Corner Store is OPEN! 🎉 
 
Join us on Wednesday, Nov 20 from 3:00–3:30 pm (right after school) for treats, snacks, sushi, 
handmade crafts, and more! 🍪🎨 
 
The Cookie Gram will be available starting Nov 20th at our corner store and online — send some sweet 
surprises to friends! 😋 
 
All funds raised will go toward the Grade 7 camp. 🙌  
Thank you for your support and see you there!  
 
 
 

 
 
Pancake Breakfast! 
 
We are thrilled to announce our upcoming Pancake Breakfast at 9:15 AM on Friday, Dec. 20th! 
Thanks to the generous partial sponsorship of White Spot Kerrisdale, all our students will enjoy a 
delicious pancake breakfast, with support from the Vancouver Firefighters Charities! 
We kindly ask for juice box donations to ensure that each of our 278 students receives one, as well 
as paper plate donations. Students are reminded to bring their reusable cutlery that morning. 
Please drop off juice boxes and paper plates at the main office by Friday, Dec. 6th. Thank you for your 
support! 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5292/mini-school-programs


 
 

Enjoy the weekend, 
 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 

 

 
Thank you, Division 2, for your beautiful display 


